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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Sep 25 2012

Club Assembly - Directors
"Opportunities for Service
through Summit Rotary"

Oct 2 2012

Scott Turner & Bruce

Brown
"District Attorney Candidates'
Forum"

Upcoming Events

Club Visioning
Oct 6 2012

Rotary Leadership Institute
(RLI)
Oct 6 2012

Club Board Meeting 12-2:00
Holiday Inn
Oct 9 2012

Community Dinner: Rotarians
Serve
Oct 9 2012

Make a Difference Day
Oct 13 2012

2013 Rotary District 5450
Conference
Apr 26 2013 - Apr 28 2013
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President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

Club Visioning

This important club planning session on Saturday morning Oct. 6 is open to all members.  If you can attend and have

contacted me, please let me know that you can join us ASAP.  Seats are available.  I need you on the list.  We curren

need 8-10 more willing members to help us plan our club's future.  

 I Don’t Give Up!

Ask me what it will take for you to become a Paul Harris Fellow.   Your gift supports The Rotary Foundation.  Throu

individual Rotarians like us, The Rotary Foundation feeds hungry bellies, gives the gift of literacy, supplies clean wate

buys mosquito netting, gives immunizations to villages, and much, much more.  Becoming a Paul Harris Fellow has

never been easier.  It’s humbling.  It’s rewarding.  It’s Rotary.  It’s tax deductible.  If you ask my husband Pat he wil

tell you that I don’t give up.  Put giving to The Rotary Foundation on your list today!  Call me 

Email me: raftin57@msn.com  Bring a check on Tuesday.  Just do it!

 Games Manager Wanted

Judi LaPoint, our Fundraising Chair, needs a raffle “games manager”.  Much of the training is online.  It’s an importan

position in our Club for 2013 primarily because of our car raffle.  It’s not difficult nor is it an extensive time commitme

but it does need to be someone who is task oriented and will keep up with the deadlines and reporting required by th

State.  Judi can be reached at 389-6470 or email at judilapoint@aol.com

 Dream Vacation

This is your last chance.  On Sept. 30 someone will win a weeklong vacation for life.  Tell your friends.  Tell your fami

They can visit you without staying at your house! www.breckenridgedreamvacation.com  Buy your tickets now!

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Rob Phipps

September 10th

Gary Nicholds

September 13th

Lee Edwards

September 15th

Sam Sherstad

September 15th
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Save the Date!
by Rumrill, Rob

"Make a Difference Day" is on Saturday, October 13th. We are looking for members of our Rotary Club to

participate as Rotarians and give the community a chance to see us in action! More details to come, 

important community event in your calendar!

Tell your Friends and Family: Win a Dream Vacation at the Grand Timber Lodge Resort
by Wagner, Lou

Don't miss the chance to win a 2 bedroom, 2 bath condo in cool, beautiful Breckenridge, Colorado at the famed Grand

Timber Lodge Resort. This prime-time summer week includes amazing amenities and is fully tradeable through Inter

International properties all over the world. The 2013 week includes the 4th of July! Only 7500 entries will be sold and

proceeds benefit the good works of the Rotary Club of Summit County. The drawing will be September 30, 2012.

Entries as low as only $10!  Get more info and buy entries online at www.BreckenridgeDreamVacation.

The ownership of this condo can be traded at over 2,500 resorts see www.IntervalInternational.com

Annual dues are $745.

Do you have friends and family who might be interested in winning a week's vacation f

them this link:  www.BreckenridgeDreamVacation.com 

Last Week at Rotary
by Brook, Jim

Last Week at Rotary 

At the Club Board meeting on Sept. 11, Mary Anne Johnston was voted in as our new Community Service Director,

replacing Alex Miller on the Board.  Congratulations Mary Anne!

RYLArians and their parents joined us for breakfast.  Many members and parents stepped up to sponsor a teenager to

attend this incredible leadership camp for summer 2013.  It cost $450 to send one student.  The RYLArians (middle an

high school age) truly inspired us with their remembrances of their life changing week.

As Literacy Chair, Mary Anne announced she has over 40 Reading Buddies in our local schools.  The Reading Buddies

program was highlighted in the SDN this week.

Clark Johnson left the pot of money for us as he didn’t draw the winning card, but even more importantly, as a Rotar

Corporate partner, Clark filled us in on his company Apex Mountain Homes – a home builder of big homes, local hom

and remodels.

Games Manager: Judi LaPoint is requesting a member to become our “games manager” for our raffles.  Much of the

training is online.  It’s an important position in our Club due to our fundraising raffles.  It’s not difficult, but needs to b

someone who is task oriented and will keep up with the deadlines and reporting required by the State.

Thank you to the Community and Senior Center for reducing our hourly rate.  We will be saving about $900-$1000

annually in our Club Budget.

Bill Sanders thanked our MANY corporate sponsors.  We are honored that so many of our local businesses believe in

Rotary.  We can’t thank Bill enough for the work he does securing our Corporate Partners.

 

Training Sessions
by Wickert, Elizabeth

Registration is now open on the District Website (www.rotary5450.org) for the following two events – flyers are attac

with additional details:

DISTRICT LITERACY SEMINAR

Saturday, September 22nd

Red Rocks Community College

7:30 am – 12:30 pm

$20 registration includes continental breakfast

This conference is a way for clubs across the District to learn and network in this important Rotary area of focus.  

Anyone with an interest in improving literacy is welcome and encouraged to attend!  

COLORADO WATER SYMPOSIUM
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Saturday, October 13th

Denver Wastewater, 2000 West 3rd, Denver

7:30 am – 4:30 pm

$30 registration includes continental breakfast and box lunch

Learn from today’s leaders about present and future challenges, innovative concepts, and national and global

opportunities regarding water and sanitation.  The symposium will include three panel discussions.

Don’t wait!!!  REGISTER NOW!!!

Rotary Happy Hour
by Clement, Ann Morrison

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour. We are changin

to those support our "Preferred Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our  brochures on display. The ide

to help our preferred restaurants with some business and exposure. Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you

haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE! 

 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Regall, David Matthews, Lou

Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would like to 

on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Clement  at almclement@comcast.net

October 10th- Blue River Bistro  Breckenridge (NOTICE CHANGE OF LOCATION)

November 14th- Pug Ryans- Dillon

December 12th-Murphy's Irish Pub- Silverthorne

January 9th- Blue Spruce- Frisco

 

 

Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetin

in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application

will then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Recycle Your Magazines!
by Beeler, Peggy

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please bring it to our Tuesday meeting.  We will place

label over the mailing information indicating our club name, meeting place and time and a contact.  We will then ask

members to help place a couple in offices with lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

New Member Bios
by Beeler, Peggy

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios
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IF you are a new member in the last two or three years, email me a short bio to post 

bulletin for a few weeks so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at:

pbeeler75@yahoo.com

 

 

Bulletin Information
by Davis, Kathryn

Attention Committee Chairs and Committee Members! 

Please be aware of the deadline for submitting stories!

Please send us your stories and information for publication in our ClubRunner and on our website! Your submission should be sent 

later than Thursday at 3:00pm to Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. in order to be published the following week. 

 

Thanks!

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn

Elizabeth's Commitments
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